



August 29-September 2

DEPAUL CRISTO REY HIGH SCHOOL

A Message from the AP's Desk

Dear Students,

We did it! We got through the first week of school, for some it was their last first week of high school. We are off to a good start. I witnessed so many students in proper uniform and being leaders as they modeled the expectations we set forth for our students. I look forward to building relationships with everyone as the year progresses. If you see me in the hall or my office door is open, stop and say "HI."

I'm a Bruin 168 Mrs. Wynn Assistant Principal

Upcoming Events

August

29: Senior Commissioning Ceremony and Senior Family Meeting 6:30 p.m.

September

2: Picture Day

School Clubs

Information on existing and new school clubs will go out next week from Mr. Dickinson.

WE ARE GOING TO SEE Hamilton the Musical on September 28th 6:30-11p.m.



Academic Updates Do you need to change a course?

Students interested in changing a class, need to fill out a course request form. Consideration for changing a course includes; is this course needed for graduation, do you meet the grade requirements, impact on other classes, and/or if there is room in the class. Changing an actual bell, you have a class in is not able to be accommodated. Keep in mind, that changing one class will impact 1 to all of your other courses.

The form can be accessed using this link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2keqGyXshCKQ YMOkbLwlwfMRRd hy1I5TSP8kWzh5yitiA/view form?usp=sf link - Ms. Hoekzema



If you are interested in being a part of the 2022-23 DPCR Girls Basketball program, please complete the form below by 8/29/22:2022 2022-23 DPCR GBB Interest Form. We are looking for players, managers, stat keepers, and videographers. Please plan on attending the Girls Basketball Interest Meeting on Tuesday, August 30, 2022 @ 3:45 pm in Room #2215. Please be on time!!

Upcoming Games

Girls Volleyball Games:

9/1-JV Volleyball Game Mars Hill Academy @DPCR 5:30PM

Boys Soccer Games:

9/1-DPCR @ Spring Valley Academy 5:00PM For Tickets:

https://www.depaulcristorey.org/student-life/athletics/online-ticketing







We Want to Recognize YOU!

The Student spotlight this week is 10^{th grader} Donte Hayes. He is being spotlighted for being of service to another student. Donte Hayes plays basketball and runs track for DPCR and is inspiring to be a professional basketball player or become an entrepreneur and own his own barbershop.

Great job Donte!

No act of kindness,

no matter
how small,
is ever wasted.
- Aesop

Bruin Reminders

Uniforms

All students should be in proper uniform daily. Unauthorized gym shoes, shirts or pants will not be permitted after August 25th. Starting Monday August 29th students will begin receiving infractions for being out of uniform.

- Last day to wear plain white or navy blue polo's – or DePaul polo shirts and all black Vans is October 19th.
- October 25th all students should be in their full proper uniform – NO Polo shirts or Vans.
- Hoodies and Jackets need to be put in a locker. Starting Monday, they will be confiscated until the end of the day.

School starts promptly at 7:45a.m.

Cellphones, head-phones, or Air Pods should not be out during class.

College Counseling Updates

College Rep visits begin:

Tuesdays-Thursdays 7:40 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 12:00 p.m.

Please register in <u>Naviance</u>, and if you have any questions see your adviser.

Please save the date for the Historically Black College Fair link to flier is below.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UWd

<u>KwUsfvSZQvzvCx3CEsbpAX0QnAZt33LgIPnh</u> <u>M4/edit?usp=sharing</u>

The Senior Section

Aug 29th- Senior Commissioning Ceremony & Senior Family Meeting 6:30 p.m. - Business casual attire

Senior Trip to Washington, DC- October 19th **-23**rd. Please see Dr. Davis for questions





